
 

  

© APL Logistics Ltd │ September 30, 2024 
Disclaimer: This advisory does not constitute legal advice and is issued for general information purposes only.                    
APL Logistics accepts no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and refutes and 
excludes any liability in respect of the contents or for action taken based on such information. 

 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

PORT OF MONTREAL – 72 HOUR STRIKE NOTICE 

September 30, 2024, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

The Montreal Longshoremen’s Union, The Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) Local 375, issued a 
72-hour strike notice to the Maritime Employers Association (MEA). The strike started this morning at 7 AM 
(Monday, September 30) and will continue until 6:59 AM on Thursday, October 3.  

The strike is isolated to the Viau and Maisonneuve container terminals at the Port of Montreal. During this 
time, mooring services and cargo handling will be halted, stopping all rail, vessel, and truck operations. Other 
terminals at the Port of Montreal will remain functional.  

Negotiations between the CUPE Local 375 union and the MEA are ongoing. The strike follows a mandate 
approved by the union earlier this month.  

For more information: 

 JOC.com: Port of Montreal to face three-day strike against two terminals next week 

APL Logistics is actively monitoring the situation and will continue to provide updates as needed. If you have 
any questions, please contact your APL Logistics representative.  

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

 

http://www.apllogistics.com
https://www.joc.com/article/port-of-montreal-to-face-three-day-strike-against-two-terminals-next-week-5737483

